IMPORTANT NOTICE — November 30, 2021
UPDATE ON THE TIMING OF THE SURPLUS DISTRIBUTION
HAMILTON WORKS SALARIED PENSION PLAN (338509)

Since publication of the 2021 SSPO Newsletter, LifeWorks has provided the Hamilton Pension
Advisory Committee with an update on the estimated timing of the general surplus distribution
to eligible to Hamilton Salaried Plan Members. The timeline has now shifted slightly as follows:

New estimated timeline as of November 23, 2021

e Mailing of surplus statement to all eligible members by January 31
e Distribute general surplus payable to eligible plan members: April 1, 2022



